METROPOLITAN WASHINGTON AIRPORTS AUTHORITY

Overhead Rate Reports

« The Office of Audit reviewed final overhead rate

submissions for two subcontractors for the Aviation
Enterprise.

 The objectives of the reviews were to establish final
rates in compliance with the contract provision and
the Federal Acquisition Regulation Part 31.

* Final rates were established for the two companies.

Management concurred and will use the rates going
forward.



